<ED ST4
o &

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 6
1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200
DALLAS, TEXAS 75202 — 2733
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Office of the Regional Administrator

September 13, 2018

Jeremy Nichols

Climate and Energy Program Director
WildEarth Guardians
Santa Fe, New Mexico 80205

Dear Mr. Nichols,

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has received your letter of August 21, 2018, regarding the
Memorandum of Understanding between the EPA and the state of New Mexico relating to oil and
natural gas extraction wastewater.

Your letter requests that the EPA “withdraw from the MOU” and “rescind the commitments made
therein.” The EPA does not intend to take such actions at this time.

If you have additional questions, please contact Mr. Jim Kenney at 202-768-2618.

S/i}lcerely,
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Anne L. Idsal

Regional Administrator

This paper is printed with vegetable-oil-based inks and is 100-percent postconsumer recycled material,
chlorine-free-processed and recyclable.



